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Washington, DC &mdash; On April 26, 2012, Congressman Steve Rothman (NJ-9) welcomed students from the Teaneck
Youth Advisory Board to Washington, DC meeting on the steps of the US Capitol. The students asked questions ranging
from how Congress works and how one becomes a member of Congress to expanding access to education.    












Schools that wish to arrange tours for students visiting Washington, DC are invited to contact Congressman
Rothman&rsquo;s office at (202) 225-5061. 
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